Chairman Arlen Siegfried and Committee Members

House Federal and State Affairs Committee

Kansas House of Representatives

RE: HB 2324 — Pro-Life Heartbeat Protection Bill

Dear Hon. Chair and Committee Members,

I am writing in support of the Pro-Life Heartbeat Protection Bill — HB 2324.

I am unable to appear in person due to my work schedule, but would like

to submit my written testimony in support of the bill for consideration by

the committee.

- As a Pro Life Advocate, I feel that this bill has the best chance of meeting and
overcoming the challenges it will face in the U. S. 'Supreme Court. It is a common
sense approach to a very sensitive issue. ' The heartbeat is the essence of the

existence of life and using it as the baseline makes the issue clearer.

Please support this bill, HB 2324 and continue to provide protection to our most

vulnerable and innocent citizens. Thank you for your consideration and support.

Sincerely,

Cindy Parker

8802 W. 106" Terr.
Overland Park,
Kansas 66212

(cell #816-797-4513)



